
 
 

Teachers Appreciation Handprint Card 
 
Hello Parents, 
 
We are inviting your child(ren) to participate in this year’s teacher & staff appreciation 
week by creating a personalized handprint card for their teacher(s) (your child(ren) can 
also make for their specialty teachers (art, music, drama, STEAM, PE, etc. and the 
administrative staff). We will be hanging/posting these around the school.  
 
Supplies needed: 

• Paper (construction paper, card stock or copy paper) 
o Color of your choice  

• Markers, crayons or pens 

• Scissors  

• Envelope 
 
Instructions: 

1. Have your child trace their hand on the piece of paper 
2. Have your child write kind thoughts or draw a fun memory about his or her 

teacher.  
3. Please include child’s name and class on hand print  
4. Be creative and have fun (decorate both sides) 
5. Cut out the hand 

6. Send to school in an envelope (label the envelope “for PTA”) by 4/28/22 
 
Sample: 

 
 
 
Thanks, 
The Teachers and Staff Appreciation Week Planning Team 


